
28 August 2020
 Dear Parents/Guardians of 1st years 2020-2021,
We are  really looking forward to welcoming you and your daughter at the school gate on Monday 31st August for induction. We will meet you at the steps opposite the main door to the school between 8:40 and 8:55am. We ask parents/guardians to be mindful of social distancing requirements on arrival. You may wish to consider parking a short distance from the school and walking with your daughter to the school entrance. 
Your daughter will be assigned to her class/tutor group on arrival. She will be required to wear facial covering (eg mask) when she enters the school building. No books, copies or pens are required on the day- nothing bar a smiley face!!  A complimentary snack will be provided at break time. During induction your daughter will be given covid-19 hygiene training and more details of the rules and protocols that will be in operation in the school. Students are expected to cooperate fully with all the additional measures that the school has in place to help prevent the spread of covid-19. 
Some parents have reported that there is a delay in the supply of our uniform. So if your daughter does not have any part of the uniform we will understand completely and it is not a problem.   
Induction will finish at 12 noon so please make arrangements to collect your daughter at this time. She will exit the school through the main door and go up the steps to the gate. Again, please be mindful of social distancing at the collection point. 
There is some useful general information for parents on gov.ie/backtoschool. If you have any concerns in the coming weeks and months please do not hesitate to contact us . This email address is a useful point of contact for you.   
Stay safe and well,
 
Mary Meade
Principal
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